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Mr. Michael Merrick
General Motors Corporation
1000 Industrial Drive
Janesville, WI 53545

SUBJECT: No Further Action for General Motors — Janesville Assembly Plant/High Frame Stack
Unload Conveyor Pit Project, Janesville, W1

Dear Mr. Merrick:

On July 12, 1999 the above named site was reviewed by the South Central Region Closure Committee to
determine whether the case qualified for No Further Action under s, NR 708.09, Wis. Adm. Code. This
committee reviews environmental remediation cases for compliance with state laws and standards to
maintain consistency in case closure.

Based on the information provided to the Department, the Closure Committee has determined that no
additional investigation or cleanup actions as required in ch. NR 708, Wis. Adm. Code, are necessary at
this time.

However, please be aware that this case may be reopened pursuant to s. NR 726.09, Wis. Adm. Code, if
additional information regarding site conditions indicates that contamination on or from the site poses a
threat to public health, safety, or welfare or the environment.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please call me at the number shown below.
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Gordon R. Kline

Hydrogeologist — Bureau for Remediation and Redevelopment
608-743-4841

klineg@dnr .state.wi.us

cc: Michael G. Collentine, Montgomery Watson, Madison, WI
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